
New Carlisle Town Council Work Session Memoranda,  January 10, 2017 

Present were President Carter, Vice President Vojtko, Council Member Budreau and Clerk-

Treasurer Susan Moffitt. 

 

Also in attendance were Jared Huss, John Mrozinski, Jill Doll and Marcy Kauffman.. 

 

The work session was held at 5:45 PM for discussion on the 2017 Sidewalk and Street projects.   

 

The 100 block of East Front Street is scheduled for the 2017 Sidewalk Project.  There was much 

discussion on various options for the project including making that block of Front Street a one-way 

street.  

 

Other items discussed were the replacement of water services and drainage work. 

 

The work session adjourned at 6:10 PM. 

 

 

 

___________________________________________ 

Ken Carter, Council President 

 

Attest: 

 

____________________________________________ 

Susan I. Moffitt, Clerk-Treasurer 

 

 

 


